Argyll & Bute Council
Combhairle Earra Ghéaidheal agus Bhoid

Notice To Mariners
04/23

Diving Survey of Oban North Pier Pontoon Mooring
System

TOMORROW - 08 August 2023

Mariners are advised that diving inspection work will be carried on the mooring anchors &
chains and immediate area of seabed around the North Pier Pontoons between the hours of
1000hrs and 1500hrs on Tuesday 8" August 2023.

There will be no movement of vessels on the pontoons during this time.

Nature of works

The diving survey is being conducted along the North Pier Pontoons breakwater,13.8 Tdp0.012 (tYp.0Z Tw 2
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